



Bragança Paulista, January 25th, 2022.

Attention: Federations affiliated to the Pan American Athletics Association

From: Confederação Brasileira de Atletismo - CBAt

REF:- PAN AMERICAN CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS - 2022.

Dear Mr. President,

Cordial greeting from Mr. Wlamir Leandro Motta Campos, President of the Brazilian Athletics Confederation - CBAt, wishing first of all that everyone is in good health.

We hereby invite you to officially participate in the "2022 Pan American Cross Country Championships" that will take place on March 27, 2022, in the city of Serra in the state of Espirito Santo in Brazil.

The organization will be in charge of the Brazilian Athletics Confederation in conjunction with the Pan American Athletics Association.

We are sure that this event will be a complete success, a high-level competition and an excellent opportunity for the Pan American athletes to make a great mark.

Attached we send you the general informations about the competition and inform you that the Technical Manual we will be send you in fill days.

Hoping to count on your valuable participation, we say goodbye, expressing our special consideration and esteem.

Best regards,

Wlamir Leandro Motta Campos

President of the CBAt Administrative Council



